VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE APPRAISER BOARD
“ELECTRONIC PORTAL” COMMITTEE MEETING REPORT

The Real Estate Appraiser Board “Electronic Portal” Committee (the
Committee} met on Wednesday, June 4, 2008, at the Department of
Professional & Occupaticnal Regulation in Richmond.

Committee Members present: Perry E. Turner, Jr., Chair
Harry O. Lewis, Jr.
Richard A. Pruitt
Diane Quigley, ex-officio

Staff Members present: Jay DeBecer, DPOR Director
Mark Courtney, LRD Director
Christine Martine, Executive Director
Kevin Hoeft, Board Administrator

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m.

The Committee discussed the Petition for Rulemaking requesting that
the Board amend its regulations to require providers of electronic
portals to cease doing business in Virginia until such time as they
provide the Board with proof that ensures the integrity and
unadulterated transmission of appraisal reports from the appraiser
to the client.

The following actions were taken:
1. The Committee set another meeting for Wednesday, July 23,

2008, at 1:00 p.m. at the DPOR Building in Richmond,
Virginia, to continue to discuss this petition.

2. There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at
3:40 p.m.
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